
Daily Bible Reading Schedule  - (Chronological Order) 
 

 Monday 22  1 Kings 12-14                                      Friday 26 1 Kings 17-19 

 Tuesday 23 2 Chronicles 10-12                               Saturday 27 1 Kings 20-21 

 Wednesday 24 2 Chronicles 13-16, 1 Kings 15:1-24   Sunday 28 2 Chronicles 18, 

 Thursday 25  1 Kings 15:25-16:34, 2 Chronicles 17        1 Kings 22 

               Grow. Reach. Glorify. 

 

   ROBINSON AVENUE  

   CHURCH OF CHRIST           JUNE 21, 2020 
 
Contribution  
 
6-14-20 
$13,604.60 
 
6-7-20 
$12,862.91 
 
 
Weekly Budget   
$14,765 
 
 

Give Using Tithe.ly  
  
1. Go directly to 
RACOC’s quick link:  
https://tithe.ly/give?
c=77262 or download the 
Tithe.ly app to your 
phone for even more 
convenience. 
 
2. Enter your contribution 
or payment amount in the 
“Amount:” field. 
 
3. Click the drop down on 
the “Give to:” line and 
select what you are 
contributing to or paying 
for (i.e. “Offering”). 
 
4. Enter your debit card, 
credit card, or bank 
account information. 
(Touch selection on green 
band to switch from card 
to bank account info). 
 
5. Type any additional 
information in the “Note/
memo” box, if needed.  
This is to specify info 
such as a name for a 
Memorial or for whom a 
fee payment is for. 
 
6. Select “Give $XX.00” 
to submit contribution. 
 
You can also drop your 
contribution off at the 
church office or mail it to: 
 
RACOC  
1506 W. Robinson 
Avenue 
Springdale, AR 72764 

Sympathy: 

Betty Hutchinson, the grandmother of Shaun Hutchison, passed away 

peacefully in her sleep last week. Shaun is really having a difficult time. 

Please keep him and his family in your prayers. 

 

 

Family Updates: 

Ben and Allie Hare are proud to announce the adoption of their son 

Gavin Jerimiah Jaxon Hare. He  was born 5-23-20. 

 

 

Wedding Shower: 

There will be a drive by wedding shower or stay from 9:30-11 am for 

Hailey McCain and her fiancé, Conner West, on June 28. They are regis-

tered at Target and Amazon. The shower will be at Jimmy and Ashley Al-

len’s house. The shower will take place outside to help with social dis-

tancing. 577 King Arthur Dr., Springdale, 72762. 

 

Review of June 17 Elders’ Meeting 

The elders did the following: 

  

- Set July 26 as “Senior Sunday” for high school graduates  

- Considered various logistical issues around re-opening for worship 

- Reviewed protocols for re-opening: masks, social distance, ushers, sani-

tation, etc. 

- Decided various ministries can begin meeting in the building after July 

5 

- Discussed options for re-starting Wednesday nights.  TBD later. 

- Confirmed we will have a “stay-at-home” option for worship after re-

opening 

  

https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262
https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262


 
 Our Prayer List

 

Family/Friends 

Robert Fitzgerald, brother of 

Harry Fitzgerald 

Hannah Hinson, daughter of 

Jeremy and Kelsie Hinson and 

regular visitors here at RACOC 

Jacob Tomlinson, brother of 

Caleb Tomlinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those Shut In 

Pauline Cantrell 

Beth Clem 

Dee Dearman 

Cleo Drevs 

Hazel Fletcher 

Glenda Garrison 

Donna Gaston 

Dan Hash 

James Price 

Roberta Simpson 

Verna Tackett 

Elsie White 

Dorothy Yeager 

 

Continue to 

Remember 

Danny Allen 

Mary Allen 

Lucy Allen 

Beth Clem 

Lee Pense 

Joan Pense 

Scott Phillips 

Speedy Williams 

Melba Watts 

Linda Wray 

 

Those 
Battling Cancer 

Mary Allen 

Mark Elmore 

Charlean Howell 

Peggy Huckeba  

Freida Hughes 

Ajeanna Kernes 

Robert Kernes 

Robinson Avenue Church of Christ 

1506 West Robinson Avenue  

Springdale, AR  72764 

Tel. : 479-751-4887            Website: www.racoc.net  

Family  
 

Announcements and lessons will be provided 

via email, Facebook, and YouTube until ser-

vices at the building resume.                                            

                                                          

  

 

 

Our Ministers 
Trent Arnold 

Worship and CR 

Minister 

479-790-2273 

arnoldit@jbu.edu 

 

Harry Fitzgerald 

Adult Education &  

Senior’s Minister 

479-799-6860 

harry@racoc.net 

 

Adan Guerrero 

Hispanic Minister 

323-213-6604 
josueadan326@gmail.com 

 

Keith Kilmer 

Pulpit Minister 

479-756-0980  

keith@racoc.net 

 

Aaron Phasavat 

Laotian Minister 

479-879-0349 

 

Alonzo Rojo 

Hispanic Youth Minister 

479-381-4292  

alonzored@hotmail.com 

 

Caleb Tomlinson 

Youth Minister 

903-941-9623 

calebt2128@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Our Shepherds 

Ron Dowdy 

870-612-2385 

Richard Keen 

479-306-4081 

Kevin Mayhew 

479-751-6292 

Joe Mohorn 

479-387-8644 

Rodney Pless 

479-871-7702 

Pano Poulos 

479-445-5696 

Marlyn Shafer 

402-618-2596  

Gary Turner 

479-361-8115 

Harry Ware 

479-957-4919  

Keith Whitehead 

479-841-3667 

 

 

Our Staff 
Shannon Bowman 

Administrative Assistant 

shannon@racoc.net 
 

Tamzen Bryant 

Admin. Support Assistant 

tamzen@racoc.net 

 

Denise Pless 

Admin. Assistant/

Accounting Assistant 

denise@racoc.net 

 

 

Elder to contact in June with prayer requests: 

Ron Dowdy 479-636-1436 


